September 19, 2013

Comments from United Kingdom on Approval by mail: Viet Nam - Sustainable
Urban Transport for Ho Chi Minh City Mass Rapid Transit Line 2 Project

Dear Patricia,

The UK is happy to approve the above project.

We would like to encourage the Urban Transport Management Department to
periodically monitor and evaluate the success of the interventions to ensure that the
anticipated modal shift is realised.

Kind regards

Kate Dowen | International Climate Fund (ICF) | International Climate Change
Department of Energy and Climate Change



